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Project Title:    Trafalgar B-Wing Roof Replacement  
Campus:   TRA - Trafalgar Rd. Campus  
Effective Date:   Thursday, June 27, 2024 
 
 
Sheridan College is investing in multiple projects to upgrade its facilities and infrastructure, and to replace ageing end of life building 
systems that are vital to ongoing activities.  This supports constructing a more resilient and physical environment that will ensure 
continued longevity and reliability of our institution’s services. 
As part of this plan, Sheridan’s Space Management, Design & Construction team (SMD&C) will be focusing efforts to replace the 
existing roof system of all levels and areas on our B-Wing building at Trafalgar Campus.  This replacement will effectively improve 
the thermal properties of the roof system, replace various skylights including those above the Health Centre, and will mitigate further 
damage due to ongoing drainage issues.   
 
This work is planned to begin June 27th 2024 and is anticipated to continue through the month of August 2024.   
 
Please note that during the work, all entrances to B-Wing will be maintained and will remain accessible to the college community.  
Overhead protection will be in place as required and construction signage will be posted in key areas to inform the public of ongoing 
work.  Nevertheless, we ask that everyone pays attention to their surroundings and is mindful of the work at hand.   
 
Refer also to the attached map of the work area below:   

 
 
Our team looks forward to working with you to allow our Contractor to complete this project in a professional and timely manner. 
Every effort will be made to reduce any inconvenience you may encounter.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
For more information please contact any of the following emails:  
facilities@sheridancollege.ca,  
 
cc: 
aleksandra.szymakowska@sheridancollege.ca 
chad.mansell@sheridancollege.ca    
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